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Pexton Moor Farm QOur ref: NYM/2012/0224fAGRP
l.ow Dalby !

Thornton le Dale Date: 31 HAY 2012
Pickering

North Yorkshire YO18 7LU
Dear A.G. Pennock Lid

Notification under Part 6, Class A of the Town and Country Planning (General
Permitted Development) Order 1995 for erection of replacement agricultural livestock
building at Pexton Moor Farm, Low Dalby, Thornton le Dale

Thank you for your notification under the above Order, which was received at the National
Park Office on 10 April 2012.

| am writing, on behalf of the National Park Authority, to advise you that your proposal for the
erection of replacement agricultural livestock building at Pexton Moor Farm, Low Dalby,
Thornton le Dale, as shown on the submitted plans, has been approved subject to the roof of
the building being coloured dark grey.

The work must be carried out in accordance with the detailed specifications and plans
comprised in the notification hereby approved and within five years of the date of this letter
and, otherwise a new formal notification will be required.

Yours sincerely

Mr C M France
Director of Planning
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